From:       jjls@bigpond.com                

Date:      Monday, 18 June 2007 2:32 PM
To:          Horton.GlennA@police.qld.gov.au 

Subject:    ?

Dear Superintendent Glenn Horton,  
I received this today what does it mean?
Is this some form of threat to silence me because if it is it will not.
I am still waiting for a response regarding the advice my wife and me were given from Qld police inspector Ian Swan and comments made to us by Detective Sheridan Heaton.
I hope someone is looking into this on my wife's and my behalf.
All we have done is help the poor and this is how we are treated.
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Jim Tierney
 jjls@bigpond.com
